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MPLA Activities 

● Contributed to a Nebraska Library system newsletter. 
● Went to NLA board meeting in December 

 

Nebraska Activities 

●  Went to NLA Board meeting. 
● Presented information about MPLA to Omaha Public Library Adult Subject Librarians. 

 

 

Nebraska News 

● Numerous Nebraska Public and Academic libraries are closed due to the COVID-19 virus. 
● Library events and meetings are either cancelled or postponed. 
● Nebraska Library Association issued a statement about the virus.  
● Omaha Pubic Library is in the process, whenever we reopen, in voting for the Omaha Library 

reads book. 
● Nebraska Library Commission has a link for resources for libraries concerning the virus. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Evonne Edgington 

 


